
President Michael Hwang

39 South Bridge Road

Singapore

058673

London, 12 December 2008

Dear President Hwang,

The Bar Human Rights Committee of England and Wales is the international human rights arm of the Bar of England and Wales. It is an independent body concerned with defending the rule of law and internationally recognised legal standards relating to human rights and the right to a fair trial. 

The Bar Human Rights Committee of England and Wales is contacting you to in support of Mr Ravi Madasamy, a member of the Singapore Bar. 

As you may be aware, Ravi Madasamy recently recovered from a period of illness. In November he was given a medical report confirming that he was once again fit for work. The Law Society of Singapore has signalled that it would make its own determination regarding his fitness to work sometime during December 2008. 

The Bar Human Rights Committee of England and Wales recognises the important contribution Ravi Madasamy makes to the field of human rights in his legal work. We would therefore highlight for your commendation the high value given to his work by legal professionals across Asia, and around the world.  

The Bar Human Rights Committee therefore urges the Law society of Singapore, in its upcoming decision, to support Ravi Madasamy to continue with his work without any further break or delay. We feel confident that you will concur that such support should recognise the important contribution Ravi Madasamy makes, and take whatever steps are at your disposal to assist him. 

Yours Sincerely,
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Mark Muller QC

Chairman

Bar Human Rights Committee of England and Wales

